
 

 

 

  

 

CHAMPION NEWS! 
October 2020 

 We’re excited to launch our 
inaugural monthly newsletter, 
Champion News! 

 

 

 

On Friday, October 30th, we are having our Fall Festival bash!  Make sure your Champion is showing out in 

their best costume!  We also ask your Champion brings a bag of candy for them to share with their peers.  

Our annual Thanksgiving Dinner for the North Tryon CMPD will be on Saturday, November 21 from 12:00 

PM-3:00 PM.  Lastly, BE ON THE LOOKOUT for our upcoming December FREE store!  More informaton 

will follow in the coming months.   

 

 

“Never underestimate the power of dreams and the influence of the human spirit.  We are all the 
same in this notion: The potential for greatness lives within each of us.” Wilma Rudolph 

 

 

 

Events 
- Oct. 30 Fall Festival Bash  
- Nov. 21 Thanksgiving Dinner 

for N. Tryon CMPD 
 

Reminders: 
- Champions need to be 

picked up by 3:00PM 
- After School will return 

once management 
determines it is safe to do 

so  
 

Reminders (cont.). 
- After school will be 3 PM – 

5 PM at $10/hr  
- A penalty of $5 every 15 

minutes for pick ups after 
3 PM 

 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and LinkedIn “Champion House of Care”! 

Look for us on Amazon Smile and PayPal for charities donations while you shop and/or pay for items! 

 

 

Parents,  

This is a reminder  that our after school program has not 

started back up as we monitor the state’s COVID 

guidelines.  We will review the situation in a few weeks and 

notify parents about the afterschool program.  If parents are 

interested, please notify Champion front office in order for 

you to be included in any information regarding after school 

openings.  Until that time, please remember dismissal is at 

3:00 PM.  Please note there is a penalty fee of $5 every 15 

minutes or you can sign up for extended stay $10/day.     

 


